
 

Wow! What a busy first half term we’ve had.  It is a credit to all our school adults, 

families and children to see so many events taking place in such a short time.  Please 

continue to check your child’s class blog, website calendar and the school Twitter 

account for updates. 

We have also attached to this email, pupil voice of some of the different events that 

have taken place throughout the half term. 

Open Evening 

  

  

We would like to thank some of our Year 6 children who showed potential parents 

around this week.  The school was looking fabulous. Books (see examples above) were 

displayed for them to see and the children spoke about our school with great 

confidence.  

 Some comments left by adults- 

“Thank you to the children for showing us around.  We really enjoyed our visit and you were 

wonderful guides answering all our questions perfectly.” 

“The girls did a wonderful job showing us around-very informative and came across as happy and 

confident.” 

 “The children were brilliant at showing off their school, which they are obviously very proud of.  

It looked great.” 

 



Harvest festival and Food bank 

 

Thank you all so much for your support for the Harvest Festival donations towards the 

food bank.  Ian from the Food Bank was delighted to receive the food and explained to 

the children how the system for supporting others works.   

Y5 PTA Cake Sale 

More thanks to those who supported our PTA with donations towards the cake sale and 

of course, everyone who came to buy cakes. 

FLU Vaccine 

Please remember to provide consent online for your child to have their Flu Vaccine on 

Monday 31st October 2022. Information and links have been emailed to you. 

Parent’s Evening 

Parent’s Evening will take place on Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd November.  

Appointments will be available via School Spider next week. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all back safely after the holiday.   

Have a lovely holiday 

Mrs Lyon & Mrs Cox 

 

 


